
Today's Scripture January 28, 2024

MEET THE PASTOR EVENT SET 
FOR NEXT WEEK AFTER SERVICE
Join us for our "Meet the Pastor" 
event next week, Feb. 4 from 11:30 
a.m. - 1 p.m. after church. We'll 
have cookies and coffee ready so 
we can hear Kirk's 
vision for our church 
and learn a bit more 
about him. If you've 
got a question you'd 
love to know, you can submit 
questions by scanning this QR 
code with your phone's camera.

SPECIAL NOTE FROM 
THE SIAHAYAS
God is our refuge and strength, an 
ever- present help in trouble. Psalm 
46:1-2

We are blessed with the Lord's love 
and all of you  dear friends at this 
difficult time with Odo's illness. We 
want to say thank you to all of you 
and to the friends who supported 
us with prayers and  gifts. 

May God bless you in many 
ways. With love, Odo & Fariba. 

Financial Update

Bulletin Updates 

PASSAGE: Jonah 4,"God's Love is Bigger" 

TEACHER: Pastor Ben Kreckman, Guest Teacher

GLOBAL OUTREACH 
FEBRUARY CALENDARS AND 
MOROCCO EARTHQUAKE 
REPORTS NOW AVAILABLE
Pick up a February prayer calendar 
from our Global Outreach Workers 
in the back of the auditorium.

The final Morocco Earthquake 
Report is also available in the 
Matamoros' rack in the back of the 
auditorium. If you prayed or gave 
toward this need, please pick one up 
and read how God used your love. 

SANDY MCELDOWNEY PASSED
Longtime member, Sandy 
McEldowney, has gone home 
to heaven. Her service will be 
held here at Cole Community on 
Friday, February 2 at 2:30 p.m. 

as of January 22, 2024

This Week's Giving $6,938

YTD Spending $39,756

Give online at  
colecommunity.churchcenter.com/giving

YTD Giving $23,773



Bulletin Updates 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 
TEACHERS NEEDED 
If you are interested in teaching in 
one of our Sunday School classes, 
we'd love your help. We're looking 
for caring volunteers willing to 
share Jesus’ love with our youngest 
church participants! Contact 
Gloria M. at 208-880-5536. 

SCAM TEXT MESSAGES
Another round of fraudulent text 
messages went out this week 
claiming to be from our elders. 
Please DO NOT respond to these. 
Delete them or mark them as spam.

STREAMING UPDATE
Our AV Production Team is working 
diligently with our volunteers who 
are fixing the church's WIFI. If we are 
unable to stream any given Sunday, 
sermons are posted to our YouTube 
channel by the following day. 




